
****In person PTA meeting next Thursday 4/29 7pm in school library…(masks required)! 

Hello families!


This year was not a typical PTA year due to COVID…But we are hopeful things will 
look more “normal” next school year.  If you would like to keep updated or in the 
loop as far as PTA happenings…Please fill out the form below and turn into your 
Childs teacher.


(Even if you’re already on the PTA email list..PLEASE fill this out because we are starting 
fresh with a new group of parents and new distribution list) 

Please keep me in the loop:


Name: _______________________________________________________


Email: _______________________________________________________


Phone: _______________________________________________________


